Does the recent mini mail survey have you feeling a little FrUsTaTeD? The
Genesee — Orleans County RLCA would like you to join us for a small informal
meeting and a game of bowling.  This will take place on Thursday, October 3,
2024 at Mancuso Bowling Center located at 214 E Main St. Batavia, NY 14020 at
6pm.  Due to the nature of this event, it is very important that anyone who
either thinks or knows that they are interested in attending, needs to RSVP by
9/24 to make sure that we have enough lanes reserved.

Feel free to come and collaborate and have fun with other union members. The
union will pay for one game of bowling for each member. Mancuso’s also has
food and drink available for purchase.

We will also be welcoming Karen Kipp back in her new role as NY State Board Vice
President. So please come and have some fun with us, unwind and try to
destress. Bring your questions. We will do our best to get them answered. We
are wishing everyone the best of luck with their new route evaluations.

Please note that bowling is at your own risk. Please know your physical
limitations. Genesee-Orleans County RLCA and it’s officers are not liable for any
injuries that may occur while bowling or participating in this event.

RSVP BY TEXT OR PHONE BY 9/24/24

NICHOLAS VOGL, PRESIDENT 993-1702

KIM PHILLIPS, VICE PRESIDENT 314-7742, OR

TINA GENTNER, SECRETARY-TREASURER  409-9773.



